
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    

Man Killed in Bus Altercation 

 
Desert Hot Springs, July 30, 2022:  

 

On Friday July 29, 2022, at approximately 6:03 PM, Desert Hot Springs Police Officers responded 

to a call for a disturbance on a Sunline Bus in the 66300 block of Mission Lakes Blvd in the city 

of Desert Hot Springs. Upon the arrival of the first patrol officers, they located an adult male victim 

on the bus suffering from stab wounds. Officers attempted life saving measures until the arrival of 

CalFire and EMS crews. The adult male victim was pronounced deceased on scene. The suspect 

in the incident fled the scene prior to the arrival of police. DHSPD Detectives arrived on scene and 

assumed the investigation which remains active. 

 

Anybody with information on this incident is asked to contact DHSPD Detective Chris Tooth at 

(760) 329-2904 x 352, or Detective Sergeant Chris Saucier at (760) 329-2904 x 382. If you wish to 

remain anonymous you can call Crime Stoppers at (760) 341-STOP.  

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
For more information, please contact Detective Sergeant Christopher Saucier, at (760) 668-1840 or via 

email at csaucier@dhspd.com. 
 

 


